

405-190 Mountain St., Sudbury, ON. Canada P3B 4G2

December 13, 1995

Dear Harold,

I enclose the latest issue of Ontario Options.

Please see pages 2 and pp.3-4 and 14.

I appreciated the courtesy you extended to me when I dropped in on you and I hope that you and Mrs. Weisberg are in good health and spirits.

Congratulations on your work for the right...as in justice and decency that is...your indomitable spirit has been an inspiration to me and others.

I am,

Yours sincerely,

Don Scott, Editor.

DWS/emg.

_encl.